
UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC 

 

Sunday, January 19, 2014 

    8:45am  Genesis Service (Fellowship Hall) 

  10:00am  Sunday School  

  11:00am  Worship Service 

4:15-4:50pm  Wind Band Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

5-7:00pm  UMYF Meeting (Fellowship Hall and Youth Hut) 

    6:00pm  Staff Parish Relations Committee Meeting (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 

           

Monday, January 20, 2014 

   7:00pm  Preschool Board Meeting (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 

   6:00pm  Boy Scout Meeting (Scout Hut) 

        Office Closed Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday 

 

Wednesday, January 22, 2014 

   5:30pm  WATF Meal  

       January 26 Bulletin Deadline 12:00pm 

      February 1 Newsletter Deadline 1:00pm 

       

Saturday, January 25, 2014 

      Parlor Reserved 2:00—4:00pm 

 

Sunday, January 26, 2014 

  10:00am  Sunday School  

  11:00am  Worship Service 

5-7:00pm  UMYF  Meeting (Fellowship Hall and Youth Hut) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   First United Methodist Church 

117 Third Street, Cheraw, SC  29520 
www.cherawfirstumc.org 

  The Mission of the First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture  

      souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation. 

__________________________________________________________ 

Genesis 

January 19, 2014 — 8:45am 

FUMC STAFF 

Rev. Dr. Kurt McPherson, Pastor, (kamcpherson@umcsc.org) 

Angie Smith, Administrative Assistant (fumcangiesmith@gmail.com) 

Jonathan E. Kroepel, Director of Music (jkroepel@gmail.com) 

Catrenna Buffington, Director of Preschool/Nursery (fmpscheraw@gmail.com) 

Sara Sanderson, Director of Children/Youth (saralsanderson@hotmail.com) 



Genesis 

January 19, 2014 — 8:45am 

Psalm 40: 1—11 

 

WELCOME VISITORS — We welcome our visitors! Please fill out the at-

tendance sheet. If you wish to join the church by Affirmation of Faith or 

Transfer of Membership, please notify the     pastor at 843-537-3635. 

 

OUR PRAYER LIST — our President, all who defend our nation, Sue 

Nichols (Pam Humphries’ mother), Bailey Turner (9-yr-old from Ruby 

with cancer), John Cook (Emily Marsh’s brother), Jackie Mayhew (Jane 

Mayhew’s Stepson), Eugenia David (Laura Adams’ friend), Kayla Buffing-

ton Hearl. NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; af-

ter two weeks, they are removed unless the church office is notified. 

 

PASTOR’S INFORMATION — If you need to contact the pastor,  you can 

call the parsonage at  537-3635, the church office 537-7002 or his cell 

phone 864-643-9968. 

 

OLD PROJECTOR AND SCREEN — An old projector and screen have been 

found at the church in a closet. If anyone is interested in it, please come by 

the church office and pick it up. 

 

SHAKIN’ AND BAKIN’ — The Ezers are at it again.  We’ll be Shakin’ and 

Bakin’ for the Pastor’s Discretionary Fund on January 26th at 5:30pm in 

the Fellowship Hall.  Our own Patti Rollings will focus this line dancing 

class, first on the basic steps previously learned, then throw in some 

moves for the more adventurous.  As before, the cost is $10 to be di-

rected to a VERY worthy cause and open to any interested adults and 

youth.  A bottled water is recommended, as well as a sense of humor.  

Come on out and bring a friend! 

 

 

 

HEARING DEVICES — If you have a hearing device that you use each 

Sunday, please check it in with Jon or Angie.  We just need to inventory 

these and know who has them. 

 

NEW E-MAIL ADDRESSES FOR STAFF — The fumccheraw server has 

gone down and has not been able to be restored; therefore, all emails 

since December 23 have not been received by the staff.  New email ad-

dresses have been set up for all the staff:  

Angie’s email is now fumcangiesmith@gmail.com; 

 Jon’s email is jkroepel@gmail.com;  

Kurt’s email is kamcpherson@umcsc.org;  

Sara’s email is saralsanderson@hotmail.com. 

 

CHANGE IN NEWSLETTER DELIVERY — Effective February 1, the 

newsletter will only be mailed to those who are shut-ins.  The newslet-

ter will be emailed to all those who provide email addresses to the 

church by sending it to fumcangiesmith@gmail.com.  If you already    

receive the newsletter by email, you will not have to contact the church 

office again.  If you do not have access to email or would just like to get 

a hard copy, copies will be available on the  table in the lobby by the 

church office each month. 

 

FLOWER CALENDAR — A flower calendar for 2014 has been placed in 

the hallway by the     Director of Music’s office.  If you would like to put 

flowers in on a particular Sunday, please sign up on this calendar. 

 

WEDNESDAY AT THE FIRST (WATF) MEAL — The meal begins at 

5:30pm and is cooked by   Carolyn Gary; the cost is $7 for adults and $3 

for children under 12 years old (Maximum $21 for a house-hold).  Sign 

up on the worship attendance sheet, or call the church office (537-

7002) and ask that your name be added to the list of “regulars”.  Reser-

vations must be in the church office no later than 3pm on Monday.   

 

MENU—Fried chicken, cabbage, rice and gravy, fritters, dessert and tea. 


